
October 26, 2021 

 

Desi Bond, Environmental Coordinator 

Curyung Tribal Council  

PO Box 216 

Dillingham, AK 99576 

 

 

Alice Ruby, Mayor 

City of Dillingham  

PO Box 889 

Dillingham, AK 99576 

 

 

Re: Friends of the Landfill  

 

 

Dear Ms. Ruby,  

 

Cama-i, my name is Desi Bond, and I was promoted to the Environmental Coordinator position 

for the Curyung Tribal Council in September. I was born and raised in Dillingham, and in 

communities along the Nushagak River. I attended Mt. Edgecumbe High School and have taken 

classes through the UAF Bristol Bay Campus throughout the years. I am a very proud resident of 

our community and wanted to express my interest with the Friends of the Landfill.  

 

I accepted the Environmental Assistant position with the Curyung Tribal Council this past June 

and fell in love with this line of work! I enjoyed working with the web waste recycling, and the 

E-waste recycling drives. I have a deeper appreciation and desire to help enrich our community 

and keep it clean and pristine!  

 

I am very interested in becoming a member of the Friends of the Landfill. To learn new ways to 

help better our community and brighten up our region by continuous recycling efforts. I am 

excited for what the future holds with my new position as the Environmental Coordinator. It has 

been an honor to move up within this department, and I am looking forward to future endeavors.  

 

Quyana for your time, I look forward to hearing from you, and please continue to stay safe and 

healthy.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

 

Desi Bond  


